30th January 2015

Mr Sebastian Roberts

General Manager, Network Regulation
Australian Energy Regulatory

GPO Box 520

Melbourne VIC 3001

By email: QLDelectricity2015@aer.gov.au

Dear Sebastian

CCP2 Submissions on Energex and Ergon Energy 2015-20 Revenue Proposals

Thank you for the opportunity to provide CCP2’s perspectives on the Queensland DNSPs’ 2015-20
revenue proposals.

| am pleased to submit two submissions from the CCP2 panel:
=  Submission by Bruce Mountain — providing suggestions on the AER’s approach to assessing the
distributors’ proposals and how they could be amended to reflect consumers’ long-term
interests
= Submission by Hugh Grant - on the DNSPs’ Capex and Opex Proposals

CCP2 members are very keen to engage with the AER on the issues raised in these submissions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any clarifications or further information
regarding these submissions.

Yours Sincerely

Hugh Grant (On Behalf of CCP2



